
Sheridan AllPrep Academy 

 
Board Report 

June 2012 
 

Enrollment:         Re-enrolled 

 Current Enrollment YTD Drop-Out MISC YTD Stats 

Kinder 0 2   

1
st
 3 0    

2
nd

 0 1   

3
rd

 4 1   

4
th

 1 0   

5
th

 6 3   

6
th

 3 1   

7
th

 11 3   

8
th

               11 2    

9
th

 6 2   

10
th

               15 9   

11
th

                 8 6   

12
th

               21               27  6 –    

 

 

Total Current Enrollment at Sheridan AllPrep Academy:  89 

   

 Graduates for 2011-2012: 

McGuffey, Warren; Wentz, Donnie; Woodall, Alex; York, Alex 

Anticipating five more graduates. 

 

 Last day of school for students is Friday June 22
nd

.  Graduation/Promotion event will be held on 

June 23
rd

 in the high school cafeteria at 1:30pm.  So far there is only one graduate participating 

in the ceremony, but several 8
th

 graders. 

 

 New administrator interviews complete; board still deciding on final choice. 

 

 Preparing for move from current location to 339 NW Sherman, where the old grade school was 

located. 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Lori Bogen, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy   


